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Unveiling Planned for August 27
Tune-in for a live unveiling of The New SLC
the morning of August 27. Click here to
stream the event.

Beginning at 9:30 a.m. two former KSL TV
reporters—Jennifer Stagg and Andrew
Wittenberg—will host a pre-event program to
highlight features of The New SLC. Then
starting at 10 a.m., Bill Wyatt will kick off the
event with a blessing and land recognition by
Ute Spiritual Leader Larry Cesspooch,
followed by remarks from Lt. Governor
Spencer Cox, Mayor Erin Mendenhall, City
Council Member Chris Wharton, Delta Air
Lines Vice President Scott Santoro and Artist
Gordon Huether. Speakers and others in
attendance will place noteworthy items in a
time capsule that will be placed in the
Terminal at future date.

A number of events had been planned for the
last week of August—prior to the security
sweep—to celebrate the opening of The New
SLC, however, due to the pandemic, the
events were scaled back and a virtual
component was added. 

South Valley Regional Airport FBO Implements New Minimum Fuel
Charge for Full-Service Customers
The South Valley Regional Airport FBO implemented a new minimum fuel charge for full-
service customers. A minimum of eight gallons is required for hangar calls. A $10 service fee
will be charged if the minimum fuel purchase requirement is not met.

TVY Sky-Dive Operations
Sky-Dive Utah resumed a full schedule in July. Sky dive operations run Wednesday through
Sunday from sunrise to sunset. Please use caution while in the TVY pattern and while
skydivers are in the air. The jump aircraft makes a number of announcements during the jump
process to alert aircraft in the area.

https://video.ibm.com/channel/BqC7qQt6WQD


TVY Fuel System Update
The 100LL self-service fuel pedestal remains inoperative. The Airport is working to get the
system up and running, but there is no known date of completion. There is a NOTAM in place
that indicates the system is out of service. More details will follow in September.  

South Valley Hangar Restrooms Open
The restrooms in the north South Valley hangar are open for business. The restrooms were
closed so maintenance crews could repair collapsed drain lines. The building is open to the
general public between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. daily. Airport tenants can use the airport code to gain
access after hours.

Helpful Points of Contact
General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, airfield and
SLC Title 16 questions: Dave Teggins, General Aviation Manager, 801-556-4082 or
dave.teggins@slcgov.com

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, Property Management Specialist,
801-575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com

Aviation security questions: Gary Bilbrey, SLCDA Airport Operations, 801-575-2401 or
gary.bilbrey@slcgov.com

Gate access problems: Airport Control Center, 801-575-2401.

Emergencies: SLCIA, 801-575-2911. TVY or U42, 911 then 801-575-2911.

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: 801-575-2443
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